
From: Michael Horn <Michael@theyfly.com> 
Date: August 7, 2008 10:14:26 PM PDT 
To: Derek Bartholomaus <derek@iigwest.com>, "James Underdown 
randi@randi.org" <jim@cfiwest.org>, jref@randi.org 
Subject: Sure hope you boys can see these! 
 
Howdy there, you big international celebrities! Did I keep my word or what? 
 
Yessiree, y'all are definitely becoming even more faMaus than I expectorated, 
with your names and the sad story of your plight now capturing the rapt attention 
of people on virtually every land mass. 
 
Enclosed are screen capture shots of google maps showing where the press 
release has already been viewed. Some places didn't show up on these below, 
like Japan. And we're just a couple of days into this effort. 
 
Well, don't look now but I sense a whole lot more opportunities for magic shows 
and psychic busting comin' your way. 
 
Let's not talk about payment for the promo now, just enjoy your new found 
popularity, or notoriety, or...whatever. 
 
And hey, keep the Waggster away from this stuff, will ya? He gets kinda bent 
outta shape and we don't want that now, do we? 
 
Mike 
 
 
 
 
Salome, 
 
Michael 
 


